
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Guardians, 

 

A stage 5 lockdown has been called as of 6:00pm tonight for 7 days. 

 

The College is closed for the 7 days of the lockdown from Wednesday July 21 to Tuesday July 27 inclusive (Further direction will be communicated to you as 

indicated by SA Government). There will be a small group of staff at HCC to look after the children of essential workers if they have to go to work. The 

definition of an essential worker is spelled out in the following document: 

 

https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/420391/Public-Activities-Level-5-Essential-Workers-List.pdf 

College Bus & Canteen 

There will be no College Bus service or Canteen available during the Lockdown 

 

If you have to go to work and are an essential worker; 

• The only gate open will be the Main Admin Gate 

• Children of essential workers R-3 will be in the new Junior R-3 building 

• Children of essential workers 4-5 will be in the Year 4/5 classrooms 

• Children of essential workers 6-12 will be in the Senior Schooling Hub 

OSHC 

OSHC will only be available for the children of essential workers where no one is at home to look after them. Bookings are to be made directly with the OSCH 

staff (0490 113 631 or oshc@hopecc.sa.edu.au) 

 

School work for your Child 

 

1. Junior Schooling R-5 children will be sent home with some work to complete during the lockdown period. If students are not at school today, Tuesday July 

20, parents will be emailed by the class teacher. Teachers will be able to assist with questions via email and Zoom. 

2. Teachers of Year 6-12 students will email all students to inform them of the work for Wednesday July 21. There will be no zoom or online functions 

available on Wednesday July 21. Work will be on SEQTA online, which the students use at school. 

3. Thursday July 22 - Tuesday July 27 the Year 6-12 timetable will run online. Students will follow their timetabled lessons from home. Teachers will 

communicate with students via email to tell them when they will zoom, run quizzes etc. Student work will also be on SEQTA, which the students use at 

school regularly. Students must be in uniform for Zoom lessons. Zoom lessons must be in a study or open area. Students must not do Zoom lessons from 

bedrooms. 

There will be a staff member to answer essential general enquiries during the lockdown. For any inquiry regarding school work, please email your child’s 

teacher directly. 

 

We are hoping and praying that the lockdown will be short. 

 

Blessings, 

Dominic Hopps 

Principal 

Hope Christian College 
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